

Mayor Shari Decter Hirst

Phone (204)729-2202 or 2201, Fax (204)729-0975, Email mayor@brandon.ca
City Hall - 410 - 9th Street, Brandon, Manitoba R7A 6A2

February 19, 2013

John Traversy Secretary General CRTC Ottawa, ON K1A 0N2

Dear Mr. Traversy:

Notice of Consultation:

CRTC 2013-19

Reference Numbers:

2012-1051-7 & 2012-0689-7

As Mayor and on behalf of Brandon City Council, I wish to offer our letter of support for the valuable public safety service broadcasts implemented by CRTC by Avis de Recherche TV – All Points Bulletin TV.

Canadians from coast to coast will benefit greatly from these services. Thank you for the opportunity to support and endorse this worthy cause.

Sincerely,

Mayor Shari Decter Hirst

City of Brandon

SDH/pm